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I oppose this bill strongly, as it removes the ability of well-informed, knowledgeable 

school board members to vet curriculum materials, and instead centralizes the 

process. This gives excessive blanket power to the state and is not in the best 

interest of the individual family or student.  

 

-Noah Witt, Roseburg 


